
INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA-RELATED DEATHS 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DRAFT INQUIRY PROCEDURES 
 
 

A public hearing will be held on the 3rd and 4th of February 2005, in the Lagan 

Suite, Hilton Hotel, Lanyon Place, Belfast.  The hearing will allow 

representations and discussion about the draft Procedures which were issued for 

public consultation on 17 December 2004 by the Inquiry Chairman 

John O’Hara QC.  The hearing will start at 10.30 am on each day.    

 

Representatives of the families and other interested Parties who want to make 

oral submissions at the hearing, further to their written submissions, should 

notify the Chairman by 4pm on Monday, 31 January 2005.  Copies of all 

written submissions received will be placed on the Inquiry’s Website 

www.ihrdni.org by 25 January 2005 or can be obtained from that date by 

contacting the Inquiry Office.  Details are as follows: 

 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org  

 

Address: The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 

  3rd Floor  

20 Adelaide Street 

BELFAST 

BT2 8GB. 

 

Tel: 02890517038  Fax: 02890517237 

http://www.ihrdni.org/
mailto:inquiry@ihrdni.org

